
Dear Moss Park Families, 

Turning Every Child’s Potential Into Reality 

Moss Park Elementary PTA is holding our 6th Annual PTA Pledge Drive.  If you’re like most  
parents, your life is very busy.  You don’t have time for selling and distributing fundraising items like 
coupon books, candles, cookie dough or gift wrap, but you want to support your school.  Our PTA 
Pledge to you - PTA will NOT send your child home with items to sell.  Our PTA sponsors a variety  
of “FUN-Raising” Events for our students and families to enjoy!  After receiving positive feedback 
from our parents that participated in our PTA Pledge drive the past 5 years, we continue to offer this 
simple way for parents, relatives and friends to support our school.  We are asking our Moss Park 
families to make a one-time, tax-deductible, donation. 

100% of your contribution will go directly to school projects. 

Moss Park PTA raises money to help fund quality school programs and purchase equipment for 
classrooms.  Your financial assistance is essential and deeply appreciated!                                                                                         

Thank you for your generous donation! 

Christal Feldman, President@PTAMossPark.com  
 

To make a PayPal credit/debit card payment, please visit our website below… 

www.PTAMossPark.com. 

To donate by Check, please make payable to MPE PTA and send to your child’s teacher or the office. 

 Student  Name    

Name 

Phone 

Email 

One Time Donation 

____$25     ____$50     ____$75     ____$100     Other  $_____   

We would like to list the NAMES of our Pledge Drive Donors, NOT $ amount.  Please write below what you would like printed. 

(example - The Smith Family) 

 Please check here if you want a letter (for tax purposes) sent home with your student listed below. 

Gr / Teacher  / 

Informacion en Espanol    
Favor contactar  

Espanol@PTAMossPark.com 

mailto:Espanol@PTAMossPark.com

